
 
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
Saturday, November 13, 2021 

 

 

 

 

This notice is given to advise the public of a possible quorum of the Town of Hickory Creek Parks 

and Recreation Board at the Arbor Day Event on November 13, 2021, at 10:00 am. The event will 

be held at 970 Main Street, Hickory Creek, Texas 75065. 

 

 

 

________  ________________                

Ashley Vinson, Administrative Assistant 

Town of Hickory Creek 

 

I, Ashley Vinson, Administrative Assistant for the Town of Hickory Creek certify that this meeting 

notice was posted on the bulletin board at Town Hall, 1075 Ronald Reagan Avenue, Hickory 

Creek, Texas on November 10, 2021, at 11:30 a.m. 
 


